
The “plagiarism prevention is used” (PPU) attribute will be attached to each course offered at Georgia College. This attribute will cause a specific notice to appear next to each course. When a student registers via Banner Self Service (PAWS), the student is informed that plagiarism prevention may be used in that section of the course. Setting the use of plagiarism as the default allows instructors flexibility in using plagiarism prevention technology.

[bookmark: _GoBack]
